----- Forwarded Message -----
From: "Greyson, Bruce *HS" <CBG4D@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu>
To: 'David Lynch' <dnl1960@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2009 10:19 AM
Subject: Thanks
Dear Dave,
 

Thank you for completing and returning my final questionnaire on mental and emotional symptoms.  It will probably come as no surprise to you to learn that you did not endorse enough symptoms to raise qustions about a psychiatric diagnosis.  I am hoping eventually to collect enough data to be able to look at the effect of psychiatric illness on NDEs, but so far I have not seen enough mental illness in my sample to be able to say anything meaningful – which by itself may say something. 
 
Thanks again for all your help with my research.  I hope you have gotten as much out of your participation as I have.  I've enjoyed our correspondence, and you've given me a lot to think about.
 
Best wishes,
Bruce
Bruce Greyson, M.D. 
Carlson Professor of Psychiatry & Neurobehavioral Sciences 
Director, Division of Perceptual Studies 
Department of Psychiatry & Neurobehavioral Sciences 
University of Virginia Health System 
210 10th Street NE, Suite #100 
Charlottesville, VA 22902-5328 
Phone: 434-924-2281 
Fax: 434-924-1712 
E-mail: cbg4d@virginia.edu 

 

